

BY EMAIL ONLY

Mr Tony Wise 83 Manor Road FLEETWOOD FY7 7HY Please ask for: lan Dickinson Telephone: (01772) 533462

Email: ian.dickinson@lancashire.gov.uk

Our Ref: 12/3/IDD Date: 23 May 2011

Dear Mr Wise

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000

Further to your email of 4 May 2011 regarding the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Bill, following a check of the Authority's records I can confirm that we do not hold the information requested.

In particular, the Police Authority has not created, developed or executed a campaign against the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Bill and as such, I can confirm that the Police Authority has not created any specific campaign materials that relate to internal web campaigns, national and local campaigns, newsletters, webpages nor incurred costs relating to any participation in APA national/local campaigns and the undertaking of public consultation.

I can, however, confirm that the Authority takes its statutory role seriously and is working with all agencies to ensure a smooth transition from the current governance arrangements to those contained within the any future Act of Parliament, in order to leave a sound legacy for the community of Lancashire.

If you have any queries regarding this letter, please contact me in the first instance for assistance.

If you are then still not satisfied, please write to the address below setting out your reasons within 21 days of receipt of this letter:-

Christine Durber Lancashire Police Authority PO Box 653 Preston PR2 2WB



If you are still dissatisfied with the Council's decision after review, you may complain to:-

The Information Commissioner Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

Ian Dickinson

Mr Ian Dickinson Committee Administrator